

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL CLERK

Jim Gray Mayor Meredith Nelson Council Clerk

TO:

Mayor Jim Gray

Urban County Council

Chief Administrative Officer Sally Hamilton

FROM:

Meredith Nelson, Council Clerk

Council Clerk's Office

DATE:

May 6, 2014

RE:

Amendment to Agreement with Granicus, Inc.

The Council Clerk's Office requests Council authorization of an Amendment to Agreement with Granicus, Inc. (Contract #6036), to be implemented in July, 2014.

This amendment will transfer our Granicus managed services to the Legislative Suites Software, allowing all of our current services for meeting and legislative management, as well as streaming of events to mobile devices and use of the iLegislate application.

The cost of our monthly managed services will increase from \$2,710.00 to \$3,110.00. Funds are budgeted by the Div. of Computer Services pending approval by Council of the FY 2015 Proposed Budget.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 258-3242. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Meredith Nelson, Council Clerk

Council Clerk's Office